‘Ecology Center
of Ann ARbOR

417 Detroit Street
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104
313—761-3186

Community Deveiopment

Dear Householder:

You may be eligible for a free home energy conservation service
provided by the Ecology Center of Ann Arbor. If you want to save
energy and lower your utility bills without spending money on major
home improvements, this program is designed for you. Through a grant
from the City of Ann Arbor's Community Development Office, this
service is available to both tenants and homeowners whose household
income is below the figures listed on the enclosed card.

The Ecology Center's Energy Team will install some low-cost
energy conservation devices in your home and get you started with many
other things to prepare for the winter heating season. The team will
help you learn to recognize and use no-cost ways of saving energy in
your home. Many of the things the team will help you with can be used

wherever you move.

This is not an energy audit. If you have already received a
utility company energy audit, we will use that to determine what needs
to be done first. We recommend that people use the audit service,
particularly homeowners, but it is not necessary to have an audit to
participate in this special program. If you would like an audit, we

can arrange one for you.
If your income level is within the guidelines listed on the

enclosed card, you are eligible for this free Energy Team visit. If
you want to take a step towards reducing your utility bills, let the

Ecology Center help.

To find out more about us or to arrange for an Energy Team visit,
please give Jim Frey a call at the Ecology Center, 761-3186, or return
the enclosed card and we will call you to arrange an appointment.

Sincerely,

Wendy Wilson
for the Ecology Center
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